
 

 
 

 

 

 

4 January 2021 
 

 

All pupils sitting a GCSE Maths module on Wednesday 13th January are required to attend school 

on Wednesday 6th January from 9.15am to 12.15pm. Their Maths teachers will go over revision 

techniques and past paper questions during this time.  

 

Please remind pupils to check their Google classrooms for more details. 

 

 

Mrs Pierce 

Head of Mathematics 

  

 
 


